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NOTICE OF PENDING ACCREDITATION 
 

April 29, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Richard Anderson 

Siratech, Inc. 

5500 FM 2770, Suite 109 

Kyle, TX 78640 

 

 

Dear Mr. Richard Anderson: 

 

Congratulations!  You have taken a major initial step toward achieving your ISO/IEC 

17025:2017 goals. 

 

Your selection of an accreditation body signifies that your company is in the final stages 

of preparing for your assessment. This most important decision brings your laboratory 

one step closer to demonstrating its commitment to quality and proving to your customers 

that Siratech, Inc. can meet their standards. 

 

Thank you for choosing PJLA as your official ISO/IEC 17025:2017 accreditation 

provider. Should you have any questions between now and the time of your assessment, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracy Szerszen 

President/ Operations Manager 

  

 


